## EASTER FLOWERS



During the past year, opportunities for us to celebrate the lives of those who have died have been limited. We need to remember those we have lost, but we might now know how.

We invite you to make a gift in memory of a loved one that will help us beautify the All Saints sanctuary on Easter. Although we will not all gather there, we will celebrate this festive day from the Chancel. Please consider a contribution to help provide flowers for Easter Sunday.

Here is how you can donate:

Call: Terry Knowles at (626) 583-2736

Click: www.tinyurl.com/ASC-EasterFlowers

Write: Return this form, with your check payable to All Saints Church, with "Flower Fund" in the memo field.

## Donated by: Return form to:

All Saints Church c/o Roxie Bates 2092 Sinaloa Ave. Altadena, CA 91001

Please make checks payable to All Saints Church with "Flower Fund" in the memo field.

Contributions must be received by **March 29!**